March 17, 2006

Dear Mental Health Court Enthusiasts:

Enclosed are the documents that I referred to at yesterday’s conference.  The first is the business plan.  The second is a power point presentation.  The third is the Memorandum of Understanding.  The fourth is my presentation.

If you need support or coaching, feel free to call me or email anytime.  Additionally, if there is enough interest I am willing to do a conference call every other week to support you in creating your courts.  This call will be designed to give you immediate feedback on your projects and provide you with a structure to keep you creating your court no what obstacles you face.  Plus, conference calls help everyone on the call because we can learn from each other.

Also, you have a standing invitation to attend Marin’s STAR Court, which meets every Thursday at 1:30 with our staffing at noon.  Please call in advance so I can instruct you where to meet.

My direct telephone line is:  (415)499-7501.  Email:  cohanlon@co.marin.co.us

Remember anyone can do this!

Keep at it!

Christine

